
 
 
 

 

(Translation) 

 

Ref.  MONO 026/2020    
 

August 20, 2020 
 

Subject:           Notification of Company’s New Name Registration 
 

 To:  President 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

    The 2020 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of Mono Technology Public Company 

Limited (“the Company”) that was held on August 10, 2020 passed the resolution to change the Company’s 

name to Mono Next Public Company Limited with the new Company’s seal as follows. 

 

     

    In this regard, the Company has registered the new name and the new seal with the 

Department of Business Development Ministry of Commerce on August 20, 2020. 

    Please be informed accordingly. 

 

         Yours sincerely, 

                                                                          Mono Next Public Company Limited 

 

 

 

              

                           (Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

              Chief Executive Officer 


